
Subject: SCU Law Study Abroad - Financial Aid and Facebook 
Sent: March 24, 2017 
 
Dear Students, 
 
This is email #2 from the Center for Global Law and Policy with important information leading up 
to departure.. 
 
The first email has been made into a PDF and is posted in the Announcements section of the 
online portal, accessible at ​international.scu.edu​. Please make sure to log in and read all of this 
information carefully, especially if you just recently submitted your application.  
 

 
 
The Announcements section has ​very important information ​for you including: 

- Program Director Contact Information 
- Facebook group link (to communicate with other students) 
- Already posted program specific newsletters 
- CGLP reminders 
- State Department Country Specific Information 
- Center for Disease Control Travelers’ Health Information 

 
As a reminder, billing will occur at the end of this month with​ full payment due on April 15th​. 
Only those who have paid their deposit will be enrolled. Payment can be made via your 
eCampus account at ​ecampus.scu.edu​. ​Please review your billing information​ to make sure 
that you are enrolled in the class(es) and internship that you selected, and that the number of 
units are correct.  
 
For those with financial aid and consortium agreements on file​, payment is due by May 
21st. ​It is up to you to know if your financial aid will come through by this date.​ If it will not, 
contact the financial aid office at SCU to setup a different schedule. Elinore Burkhardt is the 
contact, ​eburkhardt@scu.edu​. ​If you would like to request a custom financial aid budget 
separate from what is posted on ​our website​, please email ​cglp@scu.edu​.  
 
Please make sure to add yourself to the Facebook group for your program. ​The link is 
available via the Announcements section of the online portal.  
 
If you wish to withdraw your application, please email ​cglp@scu.edu​. 
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Feel free to call or email with general questions - 408-551-1955 or ​cglp@scu.edu​. 
 
Please contact program directors for program and internship specific information. 
 
Please contact the financial aid office for financial aid questions - Elinore Burkhardt, 
burkhardt@scu.edu​, 408-551-1719 
 
Best, 
 
Carly Koebel 
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